OnVue Camera Media Launch

Sent By: Ms Helen Walklett Sent 17 Jul 2018 16:18

Dear (Parent First Name)

Re: OnVue Camera Media Launch

As previously announced, AUEA is delighted to have been awarded a prestigious grant for teaching and learning camera system – Onvue. This allows teachers to record their lessons, for evaluation and improving practice.

On Wednesday 18th July we will be holding a media launch of our new OnVue camera system.

As part of the launch we would like **Student First Name** take part in an Engineering Practical session in the workshop, to demonstrate the outstanding system.

We have received significant interest from local and national media, including the BBC and Birmingham Mail. Who will potentially film and photograph the launch and workshop. .

This is a fantastic opportunity for Student First Name to both progress their BTEC coursework while also taking part in a media launch for the college.

Due to the nature of the media coverage, we ask that you give consent for student First Name take part in this activity.

If you do not wish your child to take part please email principalpa@auea.co.uk or telephone 0121 380 0573.

Many thanks for your cooperation.

Yours faithfully

Daniel Locke-Wheaton

Principal